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PICKET LINE PROTOCOL INFORMATION 

for Parents/Guardians and Community Stakeholders 
January 2020 

 
Any parent/guardian or community stakeholder who needs to enter an NCDSB school with 
a picket line in place, is asked to please follow this protocol. 
 

1. There may be picket lines at any NCDSB school, Board office or work site. 
 

2. Please consider delays and plan accordingly.  You may be delayed up to a maximum 
of 15 minutes. 
 

3. If you feel it is unsafe to cross the picket line, please call the Board office at 705-
268-7443 or toll-free at 877-422-9322 and someone will call the school to escort 
you across the line. 
 

4. Each picket site will have a “Picket Captain” representing OECTA who will be wearing 
an orange and yellow vest. 
 

Thank you for your patience and for your cooperation during this labour action. 
 
 


